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Atkins, Caelan

From: Jackie Collins 
Sent: 08 March 2023 09:14
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind wildlife decimation

Categories: Consultation Respone

To the inspector. 
I am writing to ask for your further intervention into stopping the Aquind Interconnector. 
The decimation of botany and wildlife in the area of Langstone Harbour, the Portsmouth Solent and the inland route 
of the Interconnector is disproportionate to the  benefit projected. The financial cost vs value of the Interconnector 
is not worth it. 
The disruption to human and natural life on Portsea Island, loss of habitats, leisure spaces and traffic congestion is 
unacceptable. 
Yours sincerely, 
Jackie Collins 
 
Ms. J. Collins 
  

 

 




